
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES
FAMILY SERVICE

Welcome and announcements: Louis Guenin
Introit: Matthew Herman
Call to worship: NAH 1

- Praise my soul, the King of Heaven (Verse 1 only)
Invocation: Louis Guenin
Opening Hymn: NAH 173

- All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name
Tithes and off erings: Louis Guenin

Ordination of Elders and Diaconate:
Pr.Terry Messenger

Children’s story: Paula Carrilo
Hymn: NAH 667 - Tell me the Stories of Jesus

Development off ering: Louis Guenin
Family prayer: Gavin Gengan & family

Scripture reading: John 1:43-50 (NKJV) Hana Swain
Ministry in music: Angeline and friends
Sermon: ‘Have you been Called?’

- Pr. Terry Messenger
Closing Hymn: NAH 263 - The Church’s One 

Foundation
Benediction: Pr. Terry Messenger

Postlude: Matthew Herman

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM
Announcements and Welcome: Yetunde

Opening Prayer: Yetunde
Praise Songs

Off ering and Prayer: Roy
Children Storey: Meghan

Family Prayer: Mimi
Scripture reading: Lexi - Corinthians 13:13

Sermon: Gabriel Collins - “Faith, Hope, Love”
Praise Song

Final Prayer: Gabriel

Welcome – James McMahon
Opening Hymn – SDAH 099 – ‘God Will Take 
Care of You’
Opening prayer – James McMahon
Lesson Study
‘Singing the Lord’s Song in a Strange Land’
Off ertory & Closing Prayer – Gabriel Collins
Hymn SDAH 100 – ‘Great Is Thy Faithfulness’
Facilitator: Marlene Levy
Panel:  David Burgess, Tunde, Anna, Bheki, 
Corina, Milimo
Teachers: Nitish, Roger, Uche

“I have told you these things,
so that in me you may have peace.
In this world you will have trouble.

But take heart! I have overcome the world.” 
John 16:33 NIV

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org

CHURCH CLERK - MICHELE THOMPSON

michele3tommo@gmail.com

BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM
email: jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
February 10 – Pastor J Shepley
February 17 -  Pastor D Neal

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
February 10 – Pastor T Messenger
February 17 -  Pastor J Shepley



PRAYER MORNING: All are welcome to join the 
prayer meeting from 6am to 6:30am. Zoom ID 
8316619709 passcode 777.

You can place private Prayer Requests in the Prayer 
Box or via email: STANBOROUGHPRAYS@GMAIL.COM

ANNOUNCEMENTS

THE JUST GIVING PAGE FOR 2024 is now live and, 
as before, Audrey is encouraging you to donate for 
birthdays, anniversaries, in Memoriam, or as a thank-
you to God for His blessings. Please go to: Audrey’s 
Fundraiser for ADRA 2024 (shorturl.at/mELP7)

FLORENCE ALLEN AND HER IN-LAWS, the Ngondos, 
are thanking the Church Family of Stanborough Park 
Church for every form of support given during their 
recent bereavement. The Funeral Service was held in 
Malawi on 27 January.

THE COMMITTEE of the Laverne Byng Student Fund 
thanks everyone for helping to fundraise £1020 as the 
proceeds from the Banquet held on the 17 December 
2023.

THE PATHFINDER CLUB (10 to 15 years of age) 
and Adventurer Club (4 to 9 years of age) invite 
Young People and Children to join the Clubs. 
Pathfinders wholistically develop young people and 
children; physically, emotionally, mentally, socially 
and spiritually. Club Meetings will commence on 
Sunday 11th February 2024. Pathfinders Email: 
spcadventurersandpathfinders@gmail.com
Adventurer Email: spcadventurers@gmail.com

DEAR CHURCH, Re. Earliteens Sabbath School - 
The Support Group for the Earliteen’s Sabbath School 
are looking for volunteers to assist with teaching 
classes to our children this year.  You will need to be 
able to engage with the young teenagers in a way that 
encourages and grows their faith in Jesus.  We are 
looking for someone who is a committed christian 
and attends Stanborough Park Church. If you are 
interested in joining the team, please contact Adriana 
Mahy, the Earliteen Team Leader at Stanborough Park 
Church on mobile no. 07967 246017.  Many thanks 
and God Bless!

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING -
In the Sanctuary as well as on Zoom at 7pm. 
Meeting ID: 721 857 1482; Passcode: pray3r

TRANSFERS IN (FIRST READING):
- Ashlove and George Amoako-Atta from St Albans 
to SPC
- Lydia Cassapidou Burma from Athens Central to SPC
- Sara Neves from Central London to SPC
- Sharlene Fisher from Hanwell to SPC
- Francoise Murphy from SEC church to SPC

THE FLOWERS in church are given with love by the 
family of the late Therese Valsin. They give thanks for 
the inspiration of her life, for her faithfulness, and for 
the love she showed to them, always. 

HEALTHY EATING WORKSHOP, which promises 
to be an informative and interactive session on 
“Mastering Healthy Eating, Without Overthinking!” 
led by Charlotte Marshall (NHS Dietician), to be 
held on Sabbath, 24th February @ 16:00 -17:30 pm 
in  the Williams Hall. This workshop will be the first 
in a series of  activities and events based on the 
NEWSTART lifestyle change program which has been 
designed to help optimise your health and wellbeing. 
Please register your interest by emailing the Health 
Ministries Team at caz@mendel-it.co.uk.

LET’S TALK ABOUT JESUS. We meet on the First and 
Third Tuesday at 2pm. Bring a friend, your Bible, your 
favourite text, favourite hymn or story so we can share 
and talk about our friend Jesus. Everyone is welcome.

GAME NIGHT: Sunday, February 4. Stanborough 
Secondary’s Gymnasium from 4-8pm. Students, bring 
your friends. Parents, stay and get to know other 
parents. All levels of players welcome. Multiple sports 
and board games available to play. PTA will be selling 
pizza and drinks.

2ND MARCH is International Women’s Day of Prayer 
and the theme is “Ignite your prayer life”. Please pray 
for the programmes of the day.

PARALLEL SABBATH SCHOOL class has started at 
the back of the main sanctuary. Please join us.


